
Alert 10/4/20 
 
Hello, from Steel Valley Middle school.  Here are the announcements for the week of October 
4th.   
 
Please ensure that your child is completing and submitting the Middle School Office daily 
attendance form.  We want to ensure that every student is marked present for the day.  If your 
child has missed a day for an appointment or other reason, please email the excuse to Mrs. 
Olack at kolack@steelvalleysd.org  
 
Student progress reports will be sent to parents this week.  They will be sent out through 
Sapphire by mail, email, and as a saved document.  If you have not signed up for a Sapphire 
account, please visit the Steel Valley District website and look for and click the green sapphire 
tab, and follow the instructions.   
 
Our student government will hold its next meeting next Wednesday, October 7th, at 3:30 PM 
on Zoom to discuss the Socktober service project and an elementary video project. The Zoom 
link is posted to the Student Government Google Classroom.  
 
The state of PA requires all 7th graders to have One dose of TDAP and One dose of meningitis. 
Please provide proof of vaccination to the school nurse as soon as possible to avoid the risk of 
exclusion from school. If you have already completed this requirement, disregard this message.  
If you have any questions, please email our school Nurse: Amber Thomas at 
athomas@steelvalleyd.org  
 
This week the district placed calls to parents to choose between in-person or remote learning. If 
you have not responded, please contact your child's school to select your preference. 
 
If your child is struggling with remote learning or needs assistance with social or emotional 
aspects, please contact the Middle School guidance counselor Mrs. Large at 
slarge@steelvalleysd.org or contact her office 412-464-3600 ext. 3521.   
 
That concludes this week's announcements. Have a great evening.   
 
 
 


